## Mayor and Council

I am very surprised by your new by-law. There has apparently been no consultation with homeowners and the action does not appear to be based on expected water supplies as this year's snowfall was higher than average.

We have made a substantial investment in our landscaping and enjoy it. This bylaw puts our landscaping and our residence at risk. We believe irrigation is a factor that is important in limiting the damage from wildfires and other fires. You may be putting the entire community at risk by passing this bylaw.

Jean-Paul Bachellerie

mailing address: 2603 - 428 Beach Crescent, Vancouver, BC V6Z 3G1

whistler address: 6316 Wedge Lane, Whistler, BC

I believe the community would support capital spending on upgrades and investment in infrastructure over water limitations.

regards

Jean-Paul